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JANUARY 9 THRU JANUARY15 

 

Monday             Carmella Kupfer 

Tuesday             Christopher Burge 

Wednesday             Cheryl Dorman 

Thursday                   Sara Vasta 

Friday                       Kirk Bailey 

Saturday            Fred Ostransky                     

Sunday                People of St. Joseph 

Annual Pro-Life Mass & Nebraska 

Walk for Life.                                                   

The Nebraska Catholic Conference and Bishops’ 

Pastoral Plan for Pro-Life Activities invite you to 

this year’s Pro-Life Mass and Nebraska Walk for 

Life on Saturday, Jan. 14
th
, in Lincoln. The Mass 

begins at 9 am at St. Mary’s Church (located to the 

north of the State Capitol) and will be celebrated 

by Most Rev. George J. Lucas, Archbishop of 

Omaha. The Walk (sponsored by Nebraska Right 

to Life) begins at 10 am on the north side of the 

State Capitol. Join in this important public witness 

to defend the human dignity of the innocent unborn  

 

We reached our Goal!! We are so happy to 

announce that we have surpassed our goal for 

the Archbishops Annual Appeal.  Our goal 

was $18,217.19 and we pledged $20,126.25.  

That is 110.5% of our goal. Thank you to all 

who have given to the Annual Appeal   May 

Our Lord bless you for your generosity! 

 

THANK YOU                                    

I would like to that everyone for all the cards, gifts 

and prayers you sent my way this Christmas 

season.  I appreciate it very much and will keep 

you in my prayers.  May God bless all of you. 

COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIPS FOR 

GRADUATING HIGH SCHOOL 

SENIORS                                      

The Ladies Guild and Knights of Columbus 

offer scholarships on a competitive basis to 

members of the parish who will be graduating 

from high school this spring and plan to 

continue their education.  Applications are in 

the K of C mailbox.  They must be returned by 

March 31.  Contact Kevin Schuster if you have 

questions.  His email is 

kevin.schuster@ymail.com 

MASS INTENTIONS                     

This is a reminder that Mass intentions are 

booked on a first come basis.  If your 

requested date is taken, I then book it as close 

to that date as possible.  Just so you know, all 

mass dates are taken through March of this 

year and there are very few openings in April.  

After that the calendar is not very full. All 

Sunday masses are for the People of St. 

Joseph. Thank you, Sharon 

 

NEED A LUNCHBOX?                           

If your child needs a lunchbag for school, we 
have three left.  They are colorful canvas 
lunchbags.  Just call Sharon at the church and 
she will hold one for you. 


